
 

EASTER FLOWERS 

If you wish to provide Easter flowers or a special gift ... please fill out the form below 

and place it in the offering plate.  Or mail to the church office (PO Box 226), along 

with your check (made out to Fir st Presbyter ian Church).  W e are purchasing 

flowers from London Florist.  DEADLINE for placing your order is February 26, 

2024. 

ASSORTMENT of DAFFODILS & TULIPS 

6” Pots ..... Qty:  _____ 

GIVEN IN HONOR  /  MEMORY of:  

(circle one)  

__________________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

        # to Pick up ______     - OR -   # donated for the Church Flower Beds _______ 

TOTAL  # ______ 6” Pots ordered x $13.00 each for  a total attached of $_____________ 

Given By:  

__________________________________________________Phone___________________ 

 

SPECIAL GIFT FOR GENERATION TO GENERATION FUND 

GIVEN IN HONOR / MEMORY of: 

(circle one) 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

 

AMOUNT ENCLOSED: $_____________  

 
Given By: 

___________________________________________________Phone:  ________________ 

*Make your check payable to First Presbyterian Church 

 



                                                              PRAYER LINE 

All requests to be submitted to Shelley Jones at shelley.j.jones8@gmail.com or            
614-425-7570.   

Due to privacy issues, please make sure any prayer request is with consent of the      
person concerned.  Let the pastor know when her presence is needed.  If you wish to 
have prayer concerns lifted during the worship service, please email the church office.   

IMPORTANT DATES 

Feb. 4:  Deacon meeting 

Feb. 7:  Christian Ed committee meeting 

Feb. 8:  Mission committee meeting 

Feb. 14:  Ash Wednesday service, 7:30 pm 

PCC FUNDRAISER 

The PCC has a fundraiser that will run February 5 - 26. The money earned from this sale 

will be used toward center activities and for our PCC Sunshine Committee. The orders 

will be online only, and they will be shipped directly to your house!  Please refer to the 

enclosed flyer ... you can scan the QR code to register and place your order.  Thank you 

for your support.  We appreciate everything you do for the PCC!! - Abbey Stonerock 

WINTER WEATHER REMINDER 

Should Madison County reach a Level 2 or 3 due to severe winter weather on any      
Sunday, the in-person church service will be cancelled, and the service will switch to 
Zoom ONLY.  Be sure to keep the email you receive with the Zoom connection so you 
can still attend service on Zoom. 

PER CAPITA 

The per capita for 2024 is $40.00 per member, which the church pays to the            
Presbytery.  $26.95 goes to the Presbytery of Scioto Valley; $3.25 goes to the Synod of 
the Covenant; and $9.80 goes to the General Assembly.   

If you are able to cover your portion, be sure to write on the memo line of your check, 
or on the envelope that you use, that this offering is for the Per Capita.  Thank you for 
your generosity in helping to cover this cost. 

 

Let’s all be game changers and become a champion for our 
community so everyone has soup in their bowl today.  

You can make a difference for your neighbors in need. One 
can, one dollar, one hour at a time!  

Our youth will be accepting donations on Sunday, February 
11, at the end of the service.  The money collected will go to our Hunger Fund to feed 
local families.  Thank you for your support! 

MEN’S GROUP 

The new Men’s Group will have their next meeting on February 8 at the home of    
Pastor Steve, located at 4050 St. Rte. 187, London.  Plan to arrive by 9:00 AM and    
enjoy a light breakfast.  The group is starting “How to Discern God’s Will for Your Life”. 

It is not too late to join in with the discussions.  The dates and times of future 
meetings are open, so if another time works better, let Pastor Steve know. 

EASTER FLOWERS 

The order form for Easter flowers is on the back of the announcement insert.  An      
assortment of tulips and daffodils will be ordered.  You have the option to purchase a 
6” pot to keep, or you can donate a pot for the church flower beds.  You also have the 
option to make a donation to the Generation to Generation fund.   

SISTERS IN THE LORD 

This is an ecumenical gathering of women who come together to share the love of 
God through scripture, prayer, witnessing, music, sharing a meal and more.   

The next gathering will be on February 10, from 1-3:00.  It will be located at First    
Baptist Church, 250 Toland Avenue, London. 

Bring yourself, your Bible and a friend.  If you have any questions, you can contact 
Joyce Lloyd at 614-390-7834 or tjlloyd196@me.com. 


